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HEERF III Detail – Q3 2021 

As part of ARP (the American Recovery Plan) signed into law on March 11, 2021, The US Department of 
Education authorized more than $39 billion of emergency funding to colleges and universities across the 
United States.  Muskingum University was allocated $4,794,339 in funding from HEERF III. Muskingum 
provided the Department of Education with assurance that required funds ($2,438,032) would be 
allocated and directly distributed to students.  

ARP funds have been used to fulfill the petition period that commenced as part of HEERF II with 
$122,692 ($94,297 from ARP and the balance from HEERF II) paid to 87 students as of June 30, 2021. 


